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 James Sebastian OBJ2015/6455/P 15/12/2015  11:37:51 I object to this redevelopment - the local area infrastructure is already insufficient, as it can be seen in 

the local traffic & local servicing pressures -this development would only serve to worsen the problem. 

As a local resident in this area, I am in full support of change and development but this project in an 

already congested area does not prove to serve as a productive progression

Please contact me if you require any further info/input.

77 Cholmley 

Gardens

NW6 1UL

 paul herman OBJ2015/6455/P 14/12/2015  21:02:39 i strongly object to the effect this is going to have on the local amenities. I also strongly object to the 

height of the proposed buildings. They would sit at the end of our garden and have a huge impact on us. 

Our flat, 22 Leamington Road is probably effected more than any. The largest of the proposed 

buildings would be facing us, over looking us and totally overshadowing our view and light. It will ruin 

our summers and light all year round. It will be opposite our balcony and sitting room. I am devastated 

by the proposal

flat 3

22 lymington road

london nw6 1hy

 Geoff Gelbart OBJEMPER2015/6455/P 15/12/2015  14:30:47 I strongly object to the proposed development.  It is far too big, destroying the charm of our 

neighbourhood and too many flats for our crowded streets.

99 Priory Road

 Eleanor 

Trunkfield

OBJ2015/6455/P 15/12/2015  16:26:30 I object to this development.

I support the need to create more housing in London, affordable or otherwise. But I don't see how 164 

new dwellings can be created with no extra infrastructure put in place to support the large extra number 

of people who will live there - where will those people receive healthcare? Where will their children go 

to school? Where will the children play? Where will the individuals park when they receive their 

residents' permits that undoubtedly Camden will grant them? Where will the residents walk to access 

the buildings (West End Lane pavements are dangerously crowded as it is)? How will they travel to 

work (the traffic often comes to a standstill and the train and tube stations are already dangerously 

full)? 

Camden owes a duty to its existing and future residents to look out for their best interests as a whole. 

Unless the social and environmental impact of this development is considered fully, this proposal does 

not seem sensible. Ultimately it would be to the detriment of West Hampstead and so the borough of 

Camden.

Ground Floor Flat

77 Canfield 

Gardens

London

NW6 3EA
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